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PARENT CONFERENCES 
 
It is our belief that there is no substitute for direct, face-to-face, discussion of pupil progress or 
problems.   
 
Every parent should be encouraged to confer with their child's teacher(s) on a regular basis.   
 
Parent conferences are scheduled each year at every grade level.  Teachers should request a 
conference when problems are developing.  In addition, they should help parents feel welcome to 
confer whenever they have questions about the progress of their children.   
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